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032/1SS/2022-23 CIRCULAR 2g.08. 2023

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian School Sur!

The President, members of the Management Committee, Pfincipal, and staff of the

school wish all the students and their parents a “HAPPY ONAM”

The school will remain closed on Tuesday, August 29, 2023, and normal classes will

resume from Wednesday, August 30, 2023.

Regards,
Pl

™

Dr S Srinivasan

Principal




